
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
President’s Cabinet Action Notes 

December 3, 2024 
 

1. Cabinet reviewed and commented on the following standing items: 
a. Marketing and Public Affairs provided the following updates to Cabinet: 

• Next Saturday is the Walnut Family Festival and Jill will be representing Mt. SAC at 
a booth. 

• Marketing has produced videos on programs such as: construction management and 
world languages. 

b. Cabinet received the following diversity, equity, inclusion, social justice, anti-racism, and 
accessibility updates: 
• Mt. SAC 2035 Plan is on target to be completed by June 2025, completing empathy 

walks, focus groups, and student interviews. The healing-centered engagement 
training will occur during the Spring semester. 

 
2. Ashley Walker joined Cabinet for a discussion on State and Federal Legislative Priorities. 

We are preparing for legislative visits in Sacramento and Washington, DC, in early 2025. 
Discussion was focused on the following: basic needs, noncredit, reauthorization of the 
Higher Education Act, and system-wide funding support. 

 
3. Cabinet reviewed the draft of the December 11, 2024, Board Agenda. 
 

Dr. Martha Garcia 
President/CEO 


